
This bill would strip safe, socially distant outdoor opportunities for hundreds of families along the Willamette River, including mine.  
We boat there almost every weekend during the summer and this bill if passed would cause a lot of safety issues.  Banning wake 
boats from the Upper Willamette not only destroys boating opportunities for Oregonians, but will add to congestion and safety issues 
in other bodies of water in the state.


